
 

 

 
 

TOAD THE WET SPROCKET ANNOUNCES EARLY 2020 TOUR DATES 
CONTINUES 30th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

 
SANTA BARBARA, CA – Toad the Wet Sprocket is happy to announce new tour dates for early 2020, a limited number 
of VIP Meet & Greet packages are available.   
 
Toad continues to support their latest releases, New Constellation (2013) and Architect of Ruin (EP) (2015) and will be 
performing fan favorites like “Walk on the Ocean,” “All I Want,” “I Will Not Take These Things for Granted” and many 
more. These tracks are included on All You Want (2011), which will be available at shows and online.  
 
Toad will continue to support their 30th Anniversary, and also the Sierra Club and their efforts to get people outdoors, 
fight climate change, protect wildlife and wild lands, and fight for justice.  The Sierra Club is the most enduring and 
influential grassroots environmental organization in the United States. Toad will be encouraging 30 fan sign-ups in 
each tour market, for Sierra Club, to celebrate 30 years of music.  Sign ups may be made by texting “TOAD” to 69866, 
or online at sc.org/toad . 
 
A line of merchandise featuring new designs will be available online and at shows.  Fans can also purchase recently 
released vinyl including fear, Dulcinea online and on tour, and a special limited-edition, vinyl “box set” which will be 
available in the Toad the Wet Sprocket online store.   
 
Confirmed dates as follows: 
January 29, 2020  (Wednesday) Freemont Theater Petaluma, CA 
January 30, 2020 (Thursday) Lobero Theater Santa Barbara, CA 
January 31, 2020 (Friday) Lobero Theater Santa Barbara, CA 
February 1, 2020 (Saturday) The Rose  Pasadena, CA 
 
Visit toad the Wet Sprocket Online: www.toadthewetsprocket.com 
Socials:    Facebook @toadthewetsprocketmusic  
     Instagram @toadthewetsprocket 
     Twitter @toadwetsprocket 
For more information:  Annie Balliro | annie@uniphigood.com | 917.674.1249 

http://www.toadthewetsprocket.com/
mailto:annie@uniphigood.com

